Mr Walker

Burgess & Walker Transport

Old Railway Line Industrial Estate
Needingworth Road

STIVES

Cambs PE17 4NB

Our Ref: DOS/AIM/PPC/QO3Q4GOLDRM
- 13 February 2006

Dear Mr Walker

Pollution Prevention and Control Act 1999
Pollution Prevention and Control (England and Wales) Regulations 2000
Permit 1/92 — Small Waste Oil Burner

I confirm my visit on 30 January 2006 with yourseif and Terry Avery during which time a routine
compliance inspection was undertaken with respect to the above permit. At the time of visit | was
satisfied that the operations on site were compliant with the conditions contained within the permit.

Due to an administrative change, you will no longer operate in accordance with conditions
contained within an authorisation issued under the Environmental Protection Act 1990, you will
operate in accordance with conditions contained within a permit issued under the
Pollution Prevention and Control Act 1999 and the associated regulations. :

This is a convenient time for me to make changes to your conditions to reflect the new Secretary
of State’s Process Guidance Note for Waste Oil and Recovered Qil Burners of Less Than 0.4MW
(PG1/1(04)), which can be found at the following web address:
www.defra.gov. uk/environment/airguality/lapc/pgnotes.

| therefore enciose Variation Notice reference PPC 18/05 that officially varies. the contents of the
permit. The conditions contained within the new permit have immediate effect. The enclosed
table highlights the changes that have been made to the conditions. However, | am confident that
you need not make any physical changes to the way you operate the waste oil burner as a result
of these administrative changes.
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If you have any questions regarding the permit, please do notf hesitate to contact me on the
number below.

Yours sincerely

Aaron J Morley
Environmental Protection Officer
Environmental Health Services Division

®: 01480 388360
Fax: 01480 388361

If you would like a translation of this ietter, or would like a large text version or an audio
version, please contact the Environmental Health Admin Team on 01480 388302 and we
will try to accommodate your needs.





